
From: Arturo "A.J." Tablada
To: RFA Question
Cc: Marisa Button; Bill Aldinger; Stephanie Berman; Paola Roman
Subject: Questions Regarding RFA 2022-210
Date: Monday, April 11, 2022 4:46:17 PM

Dear Florida Housing Finance Corporation,
 
Good afternoon! For RFA 2022-210, we, Notre Maison I, LLLP, respectfully request that the
suggested language below be inserted into the RFA in order to match what is being provided in RFA
2022-103. Can you please assist in making this modification? 
 

In accordance with subsections 67-48.009(5) and 67-48.023(1), F.A.C., if the proposed
Development site or any part thereof is subject to any Land Use Restriction Agreement
or Extended Use Agreement, or both, in conjunction with any Corporation affordable
housing financing intended to foster the development or maintenance of affordable
housing, the proposed Development will be eligible for funding if the LURA or EUA,
or both, is for an existing building or buildings, originally constructed at least 15 years
prior to the Application Deadline and encumbers less than 20 units on the proposed
Development site. 

 
We sincerely appreciate your consideration of this request. Please let us know if you have any
questions or concerns.
 
Kind Regards,
A.J.
 
Arturo J. Tablada – Housing Developer
Carrfour Supportive Housing, Inc. 
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